
Dear National March for Life Participant, 
 
 The bus trip to Washington, DC for the National March for Life is quickly 
approaching.  We ask that you arrive at St John, 11555 US-27, Decatur, IN by 5:30 
AM on January 28, 2021 to check in.  When you arrive, check in with Abigail and then 
load your luggage on the bottom of the bus and place your carry-on bag in your seat. 
The bus will depart promptly at 6AM.  Please feel free to call our office at the 
number below if you have any questions or concerns. Questions outside of office 
hours and day-of should go to Abigail: 260-615-1875. 

 
Packing List 

 Remember, the purpose of this trip is to make our voices heard for the unborn. 
Please keep this in mind as you choose which items to bring and which to leave at 
home. We have room for each student to bring a small to mid-size luggage bag 
and a carry-on.  
 This year we are staying in a hotel instead of at the church so you do NOT need 
a sleeping bag, pillow, towel, etc. 
 Below is a list of suggested materials to bring for the trip. Plan to bring a 
minimum of $35 for food. 
 
• Toiletries 
• Travel Pillow, ear plugs, etc for napping on the bus 
• Clothes which can be layered—for weather of all kinds 

• Swimsuit for the hotel pool 
• Bible 
• Journal/notebook and pen 
• Snacks—any cooler carried on to the bus must be limited to lunchbox-sized. If you 

have dietary restrictions and must carry most of your food, please let Abigail know 
in advance. 

• Personal entertainment systems and headphones 
• Money—for three meals as well as for any desired souvenirs or snacks 

• Cell phone and charger (PLEASE BRING FULLY CHARGED) 
• Medicine in original containers  
• Back pack—this may be used for carry-on items during the bus ride and to carry 

while sightseeing.  


